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We write in support of the Lidl planning application on the site of the former Spotted Cow pub New Hey Road,
Huddersfield.

Considering all the new houses that have recently been build in this area we are desperate for some where to do
our supermarket shop other than the small Sainsbury’s at Salendine Nook. At busy times the car park is always
full and the traffic trying to get in and out of that car park is an accident waiting to happen.

A new supermarket with adequate car parking would help ease this problem and also give us a choice of where
we could shop nearby.

We hope that you will favourably consider this application.





